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Comments: While there are good idea in the this proposal, it is worrisome that existing anchors and fixed gear

will have to go through  "a Minimum Requirements Analysis, as funding and resources allow". Climbing gear is

replaced by volunteers who are knowledgeable and responsible. Requiring extra steps that may take years to

complete on routes that are already well established would negatively affect the recreation of climbing. It could

cause novice climbers to climb on faulty fixed gear. If the route is off limits pending approval, it will decrease the

possibility of climbing in general thus degrading the wilderness.

 


